
Urgent Updates

Changes going into effect January 01, 2025�

● One Plate -With the exception of a few commercial vehicles, only one
license plate will be issued for vehicles. Please display the plate on the rear
of your vehicle.

● Central Distribution - License plates will be mailed from a central location,
using the USPS. License plates will not be available from any DMV office
location. Please ensure your mailing address is up to date!

● Decals - We have combined the month and year into a single decal. When
you receive your new decal we ask that you please remove any previously
issued decals from your license plate. In addition, anytime that you are
obtaining a new license plate, your initial decal will be printed on the face of
the plate.

● Flat Screen Printing - License plates will now be flat screen printed and the
characters will no longer be raised and embossed.

Additional information:

● Registration Certificate - When you register a vehicle you will receive a valid
registration certificate that will include the license plate number. Please
keep this certificate with your vehicle as a separate registration certificate
will not be mailed with the license plate.

● Readability - Please ensure that you are not placing a cover over your license
plate or using a frame that obscures or blocks the readability of the license
plate number or decal.

(2024 General Legislative Session SB 45)

Ongoing Reminder:

● ID Required for Registration - The DMV can't process a new vehicle
registration without a valid government-issued ID.

(UCA §41-1a-210.5)


